
 

Jesse DeGroff 

replied 
20 minutes ago (6/24/2021) 

 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Tabatha, 

 
PDC Case Number 92823 

 

Thank you for your email regarding violations on me running for City Council in Woodinville. I was 

unfamiliar with the process. I have filed both of the reports as required. Is there a decision that will 

be made to allow these forms to be processed late or does it disqualify me from the candidacy 

process? Please let me know your thoughts on the process. Thank you. 

 

Jesse DeGroff 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13054479129

